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Consultant

Glasgow and.West of Scotland Blood Transfusion Service
Law Hospital

Carluke

ML8 S5ES H

.
H
i

Dear Bob
FVIIT DISTRIBUTION

Thank you for your recent letter. Isobel has discussed this with
you. We will be happy to reorder when our stock falls below 655
vials. We have initiated an arrangement whereby our Blood
Products Section will contact your staff on a weekly basis and
advise if our stock is above or below that level.

I see from the accompanying documentation from the PFC the
intention is to supply us with complété ‘batchés., That is fine as
far as I am concerned. We have adequate storage space and I would
be very pleased when we fall below our minimum stock holding if we
can be provided with a complete batch.

Kind regards,

Yours sincerely

[

J F Davidson
Consultant Haematologist
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